## Resignation - Frank Kuzniewski

## Sirlena Thomas

Thu 7/31/2014 6:57 AM

To:Nicole Wright <nwright@Harvey152.org>; Shaqulia May <smay@Harvey152.org>;

From: Frank Kuzniewski < fkuzniewski@Harvey152.org>

Date: July 22, 2014 at 10:52:09 PM CDT

To: Denean Adams < dadams01@Harvey152.org>, "Kevin J. Nohelty"

<knohelty@Harvey152.org>

Dear Dr. Adams and Dr. Nohelty,

Please accept this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as Principal in Harvey School District 152. My last day of employment will be August 4, 2014. I received an offer to pursue my career in another district, and after careful consideration, I realize that this opportunity is too exciting for me to decline.

It has been a pleasure working in District 152 and spending 20 years working in the area. During this time, the years spent as Principal at Brooks Middle School has been the most rewarding because of the people I got to work with on a daily basis. As a District, there is untapped potential for greatness and I hope to hear the success stories in the future. The community, teachers, parents, and students deserve nothing but the best and you are in a powerful position to provide it.

I have completed all required reports and records required of me by ISBE and IIRC. Unfortunately, as of today, we have not received our 2013 ISAT data so the remaining data required by the South Cook Math Initiative cannot be submitted.

I wish you and the entire District 152 family all the best and I look forward to staying in touch with the both of you. I will make arrangements to gather my personal belongings and return District property. You can email me anytime at <a href="mailto:fkuzniewski@gmail.com">fkuzniewski@gmail.com</a>.

Respectfully,

Frank Kuzniewski